
September 25, 2020 – Waatebagaa-Giizis(Leaves Changing Color Moon)  

Volume 9 Issue 1 
Oshki Ogimaag  ​73 Upper Rd, PO Box 320 
Grand Portage, MN 55605 
475-2112    www.oshkiogimaag.org 
 
Boozhoo, Welcome to the school year 2020. 
We are happy to be able to offer in-person learning as well as distance learning to those 
families that are choosing distance learning. The two learning models are not the only changes 
that we have at OOCS for this school year. We have several new staff members, we will 
highlight them in future newsletters. 
Our students are adjusting quite well to the many changes that we needed to implement- It isn’t 
easy to wear a mask sometimes, but they are real troopers and doing a great job! 
 
 
Some important FYI’s: 
*Parent Committee Meeting September 30 at 5:00 pm 
* NO School on October 9 Staff in Service 
* NO School on October 15 &16 MEA 
*October 26 Picture Day at OOCS more info to come soon. 
 
*Reminder: if your student is going to be absent PLEASE call and let us 
know. 
 
*If you are a DL family that picks up lunches and you are not able to pick 
up lunches on a particular day PLEASE call by 9:00 to avoid wasting 

containers and food. 
 
*If your student has wore OOCS masks home please make sure they 
are brought back to school -we can wash them. Or you can wash them 
at home for them to wear back 
to school. We do have extra 
masks here but we have a long 
school year ahead of us and 
want to make sure we have 
enough for everyone that needs 
masks all year long. 
 
 
 


